September 19, 1980

Mr. A. Asadourian
Asadourian Rugs, Incorporated
276 Fifth Avenue
Hew York, New York 10001
Dear Mr. Asadowmwian:
We have just received your check in the amount of $25.R0
(twenty-five dollars) from Bashian Brothers which represents
an in lieu of flowers gift for George Bashian from June 1979.
It seems it had been inadvertently misplaced.
May we extend our deepest thanks at this late date for your
kindness dn remembering Mr. Bashian and express our regret if any

inconvenience has been caused.

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Executive Director
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